
I write today to strongly propose BM 110 be rescinded.  I voted for BM 110 and feel like I was deceived 
by what had been promised and did not occur.  Drugs are absolutely gutting Portland.  We can not 
afford to wait and see if 110 will still work if we give it more time.  Residents and businesses are fleeing 
Portland.  We need to criminalize drug possession now.  This is a critical tool our police and legal system 
need to protect all of us, including the drug addicted.  Act now.  Toss away BM 110. 
Thank you.  Janet Spalding 
 


